2020.3.11
Ole shared some statistics with me.  About 75% of website visits are from mobile phones.  We had over 1525 unique visitors to our site in the last three months.  Once again, I’d like to urge the fellowship to contact me at info@midshoreintergroup.org  to keep me posted on anniversaries and events.  It seems people really are interested!  
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